February 18, 2020: Phone call with applicant to discuss missing items.

February 21, 2020: Applicant submitted three items and said his engineer would submit the
remaining three items.

March 12, 2020: Email to applicant’s engineer asking for the remaining three items. No response
received.
June 1, 2020: District staff emailed an 18-day letter to notify the applicant and his engineer that

the deadline to respond to comments had passed. No response received.

July 16, 2020: District staff emailed the applicant and his engineer that staff would be recommending
denial of the permit and asked if they would like to withdraw the application. No response received.
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